
Scoil Náisiúnta Mhainistir Mhaigh Eo,

Mayo Abbey National School,
Claremorris,
Co. Mayo
F12 T256

Tel. 094 9365644
email: office@mayoabbeyns.com
website: www.mayoabbeyns.com

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Thank you for considering Mayo Abbey N.S. for your child’s education.

We are currently accepting enrolments for the next school year. We will have an open afternoon
for parents and children on Friday, February 9th. On that afternoon, you and your child are
welcome to visit the school anytime between 2.15pm and 3.30pm to see the Infant classroom
and meet with staff. There will also be an information evening for all parents later in the year.

In the Information Booklet, you will find an outline of the school’s procedures. Should you
require further information, please contact the school secretary. Please take the time to read
the various school policies which are available on the website.

On the Enrolment Page on the school website (www.mayoabbeyns.com), you will find our:
● Admissions Policy
● Annual Admissions Notice, which contains important dates regarding the enrolment

process and
● Enrolment Form, which can be completed online or downloaded.

Alternatively, you can contact the school to pick up an Enrolment Form which can be returned
to the school when filled.

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter and we look forward to meeting you and your
child.

Yours Sincerely,
Michelle Tuohy,
Principal
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